
 

17 October 2023 

MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
- Receives group from New Caledonia. 

Free Bird Institute today welcomed a group of 17 students from New Caledonia. The students are 

in Fiji for a week to study English.  

CEO, Hiroshi Taniguchi said “We are pleased to welcome the group from New Caledonia. We 

hope that this is the beginning of a fruitful partnership between Free Bird Institute and students 

from all over New Caledonia. Given that French is the official language in New Caledonia, their 

decision to come to Fiji underscores the importance of English as a global language and the 

recognition of Free Bird Institute as a hub for quality language education.” 

With the introduction of direct flights to New Caledonia, Free Bird Institute intends to capitalize 

on this and grow the New Caledonian market. 
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